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NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

The Erie County Water Authority will receive separate, sealed bids for the furnishing of all labor, 

plant, tools, equipment and specified materials, etc. to FURNISH AND DELIVER ONE PRE-

CAST CONCRETE BUILDING FOR CAUSTIC SODA AT PINE HILL PUMP STATION. 

Bids will be received by the Erie County Water Authority until 12:30 p.m. prevailing time, on 

Tuesday, March 24, 2020 at the Service Center Front Desk, Erie County Water Authority, 3030 

Union Road, Cheektowaga, New York 14227, and then at that time and place will be publicly 

opened and read.  All attendees must bring a government-issued photo identification (driver’s 

license preferred) and check-in with the ECWA receptionist before being allowed entry to the bid 

opening. 

All bids being mailed (including FedEx, UPS, Priority Mail, etc.) or hand-delivered to the Erie 

County Water Authority shall be directed to the “SERVICE CENTER FRONT DESK” at the 

address listed above in a sealed envelope and be clearly marked on the outside of the mailing or 

hand-delivered envelope “BID ENCLOSED-ECWA FURNISH AND DELIVER ONE PRE-

CAST CONCRETE BUILDING FOR CAUSTIC SODA AT PINE HILL PUMP STATION”.  

Failure to follow the above instructions could result in rejection of the bid. 

Beginning at 9:00 a.m., on Wednesday, February 26, 2020, the Instruction to Bidders, Form of Bid 

and form of Contract, Specifications, and Security Bonds may be examined at the above address 

and may be obtained by writing the Service Center Front Desk at the above address or calling 716-

684-1510, between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 

Each bid shall be accompanied by a certified check or bid bond in the amount of five percent (5%) 

of the amount of the bid. 

In accordance with State Finance Law §§139-j and 139-k, all questions about meaning or intent of 

the bidding documents shall be submitted to the designated contact person in writing.  The 

designated contact is Clayton J. Johnson, PE, Production Engineer, Erie County Water Authority, 

3030 Union Road, Cheektowaga, New York 14227, telephone 716-685-8218. 

The Erie County Water Authority reserves the right to reject any and all bids or to accept any bid 

deemed to be for the best interest of the Water Authority even though the bid chosen may result in 

the award of the contract to a bidder whose bid is not mathematically lowest. 
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